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Re:  Mock Examination Fees 2024 

29/11/2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We trust this correspondence finds you well –  

 

Mock examinations for 6th, LCA and 3rd year students will commence at the end of January - schedules 

of assessments are currently being finalised and will be shared with students and parents in the coming 

days. 

 

Mock examinations are structured to closely mirror the experience of the Leaving Certificate, LCA and 

Junior Cycle examinations in June with exam papers and materials as well as correction and grading 

being sourced through an outside agency.   

 

Payment of mock fees has been structured to facilitate an instalment plan for parents/guardians – with 

the total amount payable over three, fortnightly instalments. Parents/guardians are invited to enter into 

the instalment plan, submitting the first payment on or before January 5th, 2024. The remaining 2 

instalments will be payable on a fortnightly basis, from the date of the set-up and initial payment. 

 

 Alternatively, the full mock fee is payable on or before 26th January 2024.   

 

Mock fee payment is hosted on our Easy Payment Plus platform accessed through our website and we 

encourage parents to take care when selecting the examinations package for their son(s)/daughter(s), 

as there are a number of different options available (please review the exam package with your 

son/daughter before making the final selection). 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school - clodaghward@scoildara.ie 

 

Regards and thanks, 

 

D. Mc Cormack, 

Principal 
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